Reference 6198 – Engineering & Transportation Consultancy Services - Boroughwide
Summary of Requirement
The contract is for the provision of a wide range of civil engineering, urban design and traffic and transportation consultancy services including flood risk management work, technical and safety audits and statutory bridge inspections.
Contract period

The contract will run from 1 January 2025 until 31 December 2028, with the option to extend for up to a further 4 years. 

Contract value

The estimated value of the contract is £0.5 million per annum.

Miscellaneous information

Tenders are being invited using the restricted procedure and a contract notice has been published in the Find a Tender.

Potential providers must be aware that the transfer of undertakings (protection of employment) regulations (TUPE) may apply.

How to express an interest 

If you wish to apply for this contract, please follow the steps below:
Register your company free of charge on the London Tenders Portal (LTP). 
Await acceptance. You will receive an email confirming your username and password for the LTP.
Use your username and password to log into the LTP and express your interest in the relevant contract number and category. 
Shortly after you have expressed interest, you will receive a second email containing a link to access the procurement documents. 
Additional information

If you wish to apply for e-mail alerts of future opportunities, please register your company free of charge on LTP.
Tick all categories you are interested in being notified about - you will only receive e-mail alerts for those categories which you select.
TIMETABLE
· The closing date for expressions of interest is: 1st August 2024
· Submission of Supplier Questionnaire documents by (Late applications will not be accepted): 2nd August 2024 at 5pm
· Anticipated date for inviting shortlisted organisations to tender: 27 August 2024
· Anticipated date for return of tender documents: 24 September 2024
· Anticipated award date is: 1 November 2024
· The date of commencement of contract is: 1 January 2025
The Council accepts no liability whatsoever for expressions of interest that are not received due to internet connectivity issues, transmission delays or errors.
If you wish to discuss any of the above please contact: procurement@bexley.gov.uk
